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7/10/2023 
 
Subject: Product Obsolescence Notice 

 
Dear Valued Customers; 
 
The purpose of this notice is to inform you that E-Z-Hook will no longer be able to supply 66x40 
stranding on our 22AWG spools. 
 
We understand the difficulty this may cause your business and we are committed to assisting you 
through this change and the challenge it may present.  
 
Our goal has and will always be to design products that last for many years. In the rare event that we 
have to discontinue or change a product, we make our best effort to provide a product with the same 
functionality without changing the product performance and quality. 
 
Below you will find a list of products affected immediately by this change and recommended 
replacements.  
 
OBSOLETE REPLACEMENT
9504-100BRN 9514-100BRN
9504-500BRN 9514-500BRN
9504-1000BRN 9514-1000BRN

 
Please note that at this time Brown wire is the only color affected by this change. We still have a good 
supply of other colors available with this stranding. Once this stock is depleted, we will send out 
separate notices. 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Director of Operations and Engineering 
 
  
 

           Raquel Lopez


